
 

 
 

 
Retirement Plan Office Lunch and Learn 

Notice of Cancellation 
 

 Date: March 18, 2024 
 
The Retirement Plan Office’s Lunch and Learn scheduled for March 19, 2024 at 11:30am 
has been cancelled.  Thank you for your continued interest in Plan benefits. 
 
If you want to learn more about the Plan, please visit our website at 
https://retirement.ladwp.com/.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 

 

Linda P. Le 
Chief Executive of the Retirement System 

https://retirement.ladwp.com/

